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PRESS RELEASE 
19 December 2018 

 
 
 
PAMEX to host World Print & Communication Forum’s meet and Conference for the first 
time! 
 
Pamex, the International Exhibition on Printing & Allied Machinery Industries, is happening 
at Mumbai from 6-9 January 2020 at BEC, Mumbai. The Show, organised by All India 
Federation of Master Printers (AIFMP) in association with Print-Packaging.com (P) Ltd., is 
proud and honoured to host WPCF board meeting and the ‘Print Matters for the Future’ 
conference, concurrently with the event.  

 
Ravindra Joshi – President – AIFMP and Prof. Kamal Chopra- Chairman- PAMEX  

with World Print & Communication Forum team 

 
The World Print & Communication Forum is a collaborative platform for the world’s major 
transnational and national printing to work together to promote the development and 
prosperity of the global printing industry. WPCF also facilitates and encourages 
communication with other parts of the print value chain to further develop the print and 
communication market through international and cross-industry collaboration and 
knowledge-sharing.  

The Purpose of WPCF is - 

 To promote the development and prosperity of the printing, graphic arts, 
communication and allied industries in all regions of the world. 

 To improve the management of these industries with a view to their continuing and 
increasing prosperity. 
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 To provide a platform for exchange of information and cooperation between users 
and suppliers of technology and services and to jointly promote and develop other 
related activities. 

 
The meeting, for the first time ever, will run concurrently with PAMEX 2020. Besides the 
Governing Council Meeting, the NAEP award ceremony will also be organized during the 
same period.  
 

To know more about Pamex 2020, visit www.pamex.in or write to shantanu@nextevents.in  

http://www.pamex.in/
mailto:shantanu@nextevents.in

